
Primary 1 Homework – week beginning 26/09/23 
 

Phonics 
We have been participating in lots of rhyming activities to develop 
our phonological awareness. We have started learning our first set 
of phonemes. Click on the links for some short videos about the 
phonemes we have been learning. 
s  

 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bD7HXCl5v2c 
a 

 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gnC02Hr2oSk 
 

Numeracy 
We have been building our confidence 
with counting items.  
There are some games on Topmarks to 
consolidate counting. You can also 
practise counting objects at home.  
Choose some games to play on the 
booklet of QR codes. If you did not 
receive this at the open afternoon, please 
let us know.  
We have practised writing and learning 
about numbers from 0-6. 

 

Health and Wellbeing 
We have been learning about what it means to 
be happy. Have a chat at home about things 
that make you feel happy. Playing with our 
toys, going to parties or the soft play are some 
ideas that make people feel happy. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
We have been learning all about Minibeasts! We 
will now be moving on to Autumn – what signs 
of Autumn can you see?  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bD7HXCl5v2c
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gnC02Hr2oSk
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_8VIbSUOe3Q 
This week we will be learning all about letter ‘i’ e.g., ink, igloo, it, 
sit. 
 
Reading 
Please practise your yellow reading words. Spend some time 
reading for enjoyment at home. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_8VIbSUOe3Q
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